
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 
 

THE SANTA FE COUNTY SUSTAINABLE 

LAND DEVELOPMENT CODE HEARING 

OFFICER MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 

THURSDAY, MAY 12, 2022, AT 3:00 PM HAS 

BEEN RESCHEDULED TO THURSDAY, MAY 

19, 2022 AT 3:00PM. MEMBERS OF THE 

PUBLIC CAN LISTEN AND PARTICIPATE IN 

THE MEETING VIA WEBEX.  TO 

PARTICIPATE BY PHONE CALL 1-408-418-

9388. THE ACCESS CODE IS 2498 934 2694.  
THE LINK TO ACCESS THE MEETING VIA 

COMPUTER WILL BE AVAILABLE WITH 

THE MEETING AGENDA WHICH WILL BE 

POSTED ON THE COUNTY’S WEBSITE 

(HTTPS://WWW.SANTAFECOUNTYNM.GOV/) 

SEVERAL DAYS BEFORE THE MEETING. IN 

ADDITION, PEOPLE MAY WATCH THE 

MEETING AT  

HTTPS://WWW.YOUTUBE.COM/CHANNEL/UC

KGV2GEBC1QV38PN61083XG 

  

https://www.santafecountynm.gov/
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